MARYSVILLE CHARTER ACADEMY FOR THE ARTS

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE THROUGH COLLABORATION AND THE ARTS
November Newsletter 2017

Dragon Tales

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Dear Parents:

Nov. 2, 8,9, 16, 29, 30 9th Blocks

Now. 1, 15 District Minimum
Nov. 10 Veteran,sDSZ; | am happy to report that our Advanced Drama &
No School production of Much Ado About Nothing was very &
Nov. 17 Ellis Island Senario successful. This was Ms. Marks’ first production
11th Grade of the year. | was very proud of all the students
W, 225 ThankSgBi‘r’iZi and staff involved in the play. Our next drama production will be

James and the Giant Peach and it will be performed by the students
in the Beginning Drama classes. Students are currently rehearsing
so they will be prepared for opening night on January 25th.

Our parents are always so crucial to the success of all that goes

on at MCAA. Already, many parents have volunteered to build

sets, helped with ticket purchases for shows and dances, and have
helped with refreshments. Also, many are a part of the PTSA and
the site council and volunteer to be chaperones for dances and field
trips.

Our students are very talented. Last year, the students in our Paint-
ing and Drawing classes began painting murals on classroom doors,
giving our school even more of an arts school look and feel. They
will soon resume this endeavor.

Finally, quarter grades should have made it home by now. If you
find your student is struggling academically, please do not hesitate

MarYsvILLE CHARTER
ACADEMY FOR THE to contact the teacher. If you have trouble reaching the teacher,
please call the office so that we can help connect you with the

AR-I-S teacher. You may also contact the counselor, Christy Spade, for help.
Sincerely,
LY

1917 B Street * Marysville, CA 95901 Ph: 530-749-6155 chartermjusd.com — m—



STUDENTS AND
PTSA

Thank you to the following parents
who have donated or volunteered at
our many events.

Volunteer Donations/Hours

1 hour or more

Jen Gilstrap -2.5 hours

Patrick Martin - Music Comm. Mtg
1 hour

Brenda Wallace - Back to school
Dance 3 hours

Heather Zucco - Back to school
Dance 3 hours

20 Hours or more
Tracey Fuschich - “Much Ado” Dra-
ma/Cool Hand Luke 20 hours

Please help us keep track of our
volunteer hours. We want to be
able to say “Thank You!” Volunteer
log books are on the counter in the
school office.

PTSA Meeting Dates
November 6

December 4

January 8

Feb 5

March 5

April 16

May 7

June 4

Coming to the PTSA meet-
ings count toward volunteer
hours.
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT

Perfect

Attendance!

Congratulations Students for Perfect Attendance

for the 2016-2017 school year! Gift cards are here.

The following students can come to the office to pick up your
certificate and gift card. See Brenda in the office.

Julianna Amezquita
Cora Anderson
Natalie Araujo
Feliciana Barkley- Brinson
Ashlee Barnec
Cristina Barriga
Marifer Barriga
Jacob Bernardis
Hayden Blankenship
Maria Canales
Armando Cedeno Lopez
Shaylee Christensen
Marcellina Collier
Michael Davis
Angela Delgado
lleina Diaz

Jacob Ensslin
Annmarie Fox

Diana Franco

Craig Furgerson
Jocellyn Galvan
Natalia Galvan

Noni Gibbs

Danika Gilstrap
Alonso Gonzales
Montia Green
Natalie Grissom
Evelyn Gutierrez
Lourdes Gutierrez
Joseph Guzman
Tristen Hale

Sarah Hauck
Benjamin Hendrix
Cecilia Hernandez
Hunter Hudson-Gessford

Jesse James

Samuel Jenkins
Christopher Kelly
Natalie Laguna
Harmoni Lujan
Juliana Martinez
Miriam Martinez
Liam Mathews
Robert Mathews
Emma Mcfarland
Michelle Medina
Teyleir Mejia

Edgar Montes

Joseph Morales Robles
Matthew Morrill
Lindsey Ochoa Orozco
Adriana Partida
Chancellor Poma-Sweet
Jacqueline Quintero
Grace Rose

Alexandra Salazar
Manbir Sanghera
Catherine Silva

Kaycie Smith

Nicole Taylor

Rajat Thind

Cynthia Urbina
Xochitl Velarde
Amelia Villagomez
Gaby Villagomez
Kendra Vining

Heidi Xiong

London Yartz

Angie Zamudio Mendez
Jaclyn Zucco



CouNSELING CORNER

Greeting from the Counseling Office,

The college application process is in full swing. Seniors who are applying to 4-year universities should
be working on their applications now. The University of California (UC) application cycle opened No-
vember 1st and all UC and California State University (CSU) applications must be submitted no later
than November 30th. UC applications can be found at https://admissions.universityofcalifornia.edu/
and CSU applications are available on the new Cal State Apply website https://www2.calstate.edu/ap-
ply. Out of state schools and private universities often set their own application deadlines so make sure
your senior has researched the schools they are interested in attending so they do not miss any dead-
lines. Students who plan to attend a community college next year will begin the application process in
the spring. Underclassmen who would like information about postsecondary options are welcome to
come by the Counseling Office anytime.

High school students who are interested in earning college credit while still in high school can take
classes at Yuba College. The spring application and Schedule of Classes are both available online at
yc.yccd.edu. In order to take classes students must complete the online application first. If planning to
take English or math, students must complete the placement exam. They do NOT need to complete the
online orientation, but will need paperwork from me in order to register. Concurrent high school stu-
dents can begin registering for the spring semester on Monday, December 4th. If you or your student
would like more information about this process or need help, please let me know.

On October 21st, a group of MCAA seniors spent the day exploring the Chico State campus during

Preview Day. They learned about the academic programs offered, visited with faculty and students and
toured the campus. The kids gathered a lot of information and it seemed to be an eye-opening experi-
ence for many of them.

Important Dates at a Glance:

Nov 1: UC Application Cycle Opens

Nov 2: Last Day to Register for the Dec SAT

Nov 3: Last Day to Register for the Dec ACT
Nov 4: November SAT

Nov 30: CSU and UC Application Cycle Close
Dec 2: December SAT

Dec 10: December ACT

Happy Fall,

Christy Spade

cspade@mjusd.com
749-6157 x6232 Suzette Lopez, Taylor Zamora, Joseph Morales Robles, Montia Green, Elyssa Rodriguez
(530) 9-615 623 & Brenda Cedeno L-R Back: Patrick Gudikunst, Sarah Hauck & Jaci Schauer-Vargas
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Dear Parents,

Happy Fall Greetings!

Second quarter progress reports will be mailed home on November 16.

Please call me to verify your child’s absences. Please keep in mind when your child has a doc-
tor, dentist, or personal appointment, it really helps our school if they can be present part of
the day. Call me to arrange short term independent study for one day or more.

Students with perfect attendance for the 2017-2018 school year will receive a $25.00 gift cer-
tificate. Congratulations to the seventy students that are receiving perfect attendance awards

for the 2016-2017 school year.

If you need information to create an Aeries account to check grades and missing assignments,
come in to the office or call me.

Warm Wishes,
Brenda Brown

Counseling Secretary
749-6148
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT

MR. TEJADA

A CHARTER ORIGINAL

“What was life like before Char-
ter?”

“l started up my dojo a year
before teaching, and was hop-
ing for new members. | only
had one kid. | was also in the
air force for some time. | used
to live in Los Angeles, but you
can’t really own a business
there unless you have a lot of
money. So, | started my busi-
ness here. Overall, life was a lot
more low-key before Charter.”
“Why did you settle in the Yu-
ba-Sutter area?”

“I really like the small-town feel
— the community really knows
one another, as opposed to the
city. You could go to Walmart
and say hi to a hundred people
you’ve already met before.”
“What did you like about Char-
ter when you first arrived?”

“In the first year that it opened,
it was really small. There were
only 64 students attending at
that time. All of the students
were extremely passionate
about art. Other than the four
core classes, there was martial
arts, dance, and art. At that
point, | was only teaching one
block, and | could have half the
school in just one class. Even-

By: Anna Campos

tually, | taught more classes in
a day. Now, I'm like furniture
here.”

“What activities are you in-
volved in outside of Charter?”
“l run my dojo every single day
of the week. After 3:15 pm, |
leave Charter and go to work at
the dojo from four to eight with
some help. Other than that, |
like to spend time with my fam-
ily, because | am very family ori-
ented.”

*”| wish | had hobbies, but |
work.”

“What do you consider to be
your greatest accomplish-
ment(s)?”

| am raising two beautiful kids,
with one on the way. I'm so
proud of how driven they are,
and | hope | have been a good
example to them. Another one
of my biggest accomplishments
is being the first of my family to
graduate college.”

“What'’s the biggest misconcep-
tion students have about you?”
“A lot of students think that I'm
mean, but once people get to
know me, they realize that | love
to have fun, and always want to
encourage smiles and laughter.

N

Even though some people have
never talked to me, they may
have these misconceptions that
make them apprehensive to talk
to me, but that isn’t the reality.”

“How do you feel about the
Dodgers going to the World Se-
ries?”

“I'm really excited about the
Dodgers going to the world se-
ries. I'd like to get tickets to see
it. Nearly all of my friends, other
than Gabe — a Dodgers fan —
are Giants fans. It’s hard to be
a Dodgers fan in Northern Cal-
ifornia. There was a time in my
life when | considered moving
because of the Dodgers, but that
time has passed.”
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A BIT MORE_

Mrs.Barrera

Pencils Mrs. Hood-Sava
Kleenex Dry Erase Markers
Clorox Wipes Mr. deVlaming 3 Hole Punch
Blue/black/green/red Expo Chisel Expo white board markers Binders for music concerts
Markers Class set of Crayola Markers Music boxes for music storage
Black ball point pens Binder paper
3xx ined index cards Graphing Paper
College ruled binder paper Kleenex Ms. Marks
highlighters Safety Pins

Ms. Ellsmore Duck Tape
Mrs. McDowell 30 Crayola Glue Sticks Glow in dark tape
Graphing Paper 1 Stapler
Clorax wipes 3x5 Index cards - 3 packs
Kleenex

SCIENCE DEPARTMENT

The Science teachers, Ms. Ellsmore, Mrs. Mathews and McDowell recently attended the Cali- g
fornia Science Teachers annual conference in Sacramento. The State of California, along with
the nation is adopting new science standards called NGSS. One of the exciting things was when
Mrs. McDowell and Mrs. Mathews attended a workshop on Google Expeditions. Using virtual
reality glasses students can experience science concepts on an entirely new level. Some of the
expeditions are traveling through a cell, being in the ocean and seeing whales, sharks, turtles
and more. We have already used them in a few classes, so ask you student if they have used the
glasses yet. We have ordered and received 30 pairs of the Google Expedition glasses and start-
ed using them. However we NEED your smartphones, as not all students are able to use their
phones and some don’t have them. So please donate any of your smart-phones you no longer
use that have intact screens.

Thanks!!
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Help Support your school
Get your gift cards through scrip

To order gift cards go to https://www.shopwithscrip.com/
Our School Register is L72E3E5828113
For More information about scripps contact mcaadonations@gmail.com

Yankee Candle due November 1
Sees Candy coming soon

Enjoy a Meal Support

Marysville Charter
Academy for the Arts

November 16
anytime
Show this flyer

(or pic on your phone)

Located at 1074 Harter Rd Yuba city

Don't forget to turn in your BOXTOPS 1n the office

Turn in Marysville Farmers Marketplace receipts in
the office
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT
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RISCRIP =
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'Funn\y Name. Earj *Fund'rmjmﬁ.

Order your Holiday gift cards and help raise funds for the school.
WHAT IS SCRIP?

Scrip is just another way to pay for everyday purchases using gift cards in
place of cash, checks, and credit cards.

You purchase gift cards from your organization at face value, and your coordinator orders those cards from

Great Lakes Scrip Center at a reduced price. The difference is an instant rebate for your organization. It’s
really that simple!

HOW DO | ORDER?

Go to: https://www.shopwithscrip.com/

Create an account. Register with school code: L72E3E5828113

Choose your Gift Cards to buy, check out with presto pay right then or bring a check to the office. You can
also order an e-card and email or print your gift card from home.

Gift Cards will be ordered on the 1st and 15th of every month.

Please email mcaadonations@gmail.com if you have any questions.
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